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Moore & Van Allen (MVA) Firm Chair & Managing Partner Tom Mitchell was quoted in the Charlotte Business
Journal article titled, “Return to Office? How Cushman, Crescent and other local employers are meeting
challenges, opportunities of workplace changes” which was published on September 23. To view the
complete article, please click here.
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